
 
Morning Announcements 

      Thursday, February 8, 2018  
 

1. Open gyms will be starting next week in the middle school gym for baseball from 7:00 to 7:50 
a.m.  Open gyms will be Monday through Thursday until March 12th.  Any questions, contact 
Mr. I. 

2. Seniors:  There will be a class photo during 6th and 7th hours today.  An announcement 
excusing you from class will be made. 

3. Choir members should bring their charged Chromebooks to class today. 
4. Juniors, your campus visits permission slip needs to be turned into Mrs. Rhodes by noon on 

Monday.  See Mrs. Rhodes with any questions. 
5. Ravyn from NTC will be in today from 11:15 to 1 pm. 
6. Girls Basketball Conference Championship T-shirts are available.  Pick up an order form in the 

office.  Orders are due on Monday. 
7. There is a short Forensics meeting in the Spanish room during ELT.  All members must attend. 
8. Happy Birthday to Cody Matyka today! 

 
Lunch 
Chicken Wrap 
Lettuce 
Corn 
Applesauce 
Peaches 
The Garden Spot 
Dinner Roll 


